
Dredging Committee Community Meeting Agenda 

November 12, 2015 at 6:00PM -7:30PM Clubhouse. 
 

1. Greeting and introductions.  
2. Review of what we have done since last meeting (Bill Krokos and Committee) 
3. Update: The Dredge and Land Lakes Committees met on Wednesday (November 4th) at 6:30PM to 

share the survey and its findings. Also, how it can be used further towards a Lake Management 
Plan. In 2010-2011 Land and Lakes did a survey and the results of this most recent should be 
beneficial as we look forward.  Jake Gelhausen will begin the review steps with Bruce Welchel. 

4. What are the next steps? Following up on the consultant meetings, we have received some 
proposals, sharing with community 1st and then, to the board. At the 4th Land and Lakes meeting, 
The Land and Lakes and the Dredge Committee unanimously agree with the next steps. 

a. A Proposal to review EPA319 funding opportunities. This will let us know if we should apply 
for the 319 Grant. The grant could possibly help us with cost for future ravine work. Cost is 
estimated between $600-700.  

b. We received pricing on water testing and aquatic training. These would assist us in our Lake 
Management Plan. The water testing would also assist with 319 Grant application if we are 
viable. Cost is estimated at $6000 for each x 2 = $12,000. 

c. We received pricing to have one of the Consultant’s and his team review 25+ ravines and 
determine any improvements that can be made either in house or contracted out. This 
would help us reduce the loading the lake are currently receiving. This is necessary for the 
future protection of the lakes. Cost is estimated at $6000. 

d. We have about $27,000 left budgeted in the erosion account to use for 2015. 
5. We are still researching property opportunities and hope to have something more concrete soon. 

6.  ½ Hour or so open to the community questions, concerns and suggestions. (Bill Krokos and 
Committee) 

7. Wrap up statements, etc. 

Thanks for your contributions! 

 


